
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Temporary changes to bus travel  

at Devon Hills  

 

Due to the temporary closure of Haggerstone Rd, 

(old Midland Hwy) northbound Tassielink services 

will not be able to stop at Devon Hills. 

This may affect your current travel arrangements. 

 

Haggerstone Rd (old Midland Hwy) will be closed from 

December 2019 to February 2020 to northbound traffic. 

Tassielink bus services will not be able to stop at Devon Hills 

when they are travelling northbound (to Launceston). 

Devon Hills passengers going to Launceston will need to catch 

the bus at Perth. Passengers can use the bus stop at Scone 

Street. 

Tassielink southbound buses (coming from Launceston) will 

still be able to stop at Devon Hills. 

For more information on changes to timetables and bus 

routes, please visit: 

www.transport.tas.gov.au 


